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 This week we have 1 child who has 

managed to achieve their gold 

award on Mathletics. So a huge well 

done to… 

 

 

 Jude Carroll (5LW) 

 

 

Mathletic Awards 

The fence around 

the climbing frame 

has been taken 

down. This will allow 

the children further 

space to play and 

have fun during 

the school day. 

The climbing frame 

needs adult        

supervision at all 

times and should 

only be used during the school 

day to avoid any accidents      

happening before and after 

school.  

At the moment in the morning the 

climbing frame is wet and frost is 

collecting. As a result children can 

easily slip. Please do not let your 

children play on the climbing 

frame before or after school. 

Thankyou for your support. 

KS1 Climbing 

Frame 

U7 Mini Olympics 

 

COVID-19 Reminder 

Cultural capital is defined as: "the es-

sential knowledge that children need 

to be educated citizens"  and over the 

last few weeks the children have     

supported and participated in a range 

of events including, Remembrance 

Day, Children In Need, Road Safety 

Week and Anti Bullying Week. The    

children have been fantastic with    

participating in all of these and have 

learned a lot through them. Thankyou 

for your continued support in           

promoting these events and engaging 

with the school community.  

Football Winners 

Our Wickersley Northfield Primary 

Stars Half-Time Cup team played at 

the New York Stadium on Saturday. 

The players demonstrated           

excellent teamwork skills and 

played very well against tough  

opposition, Rawmarsh Ashwood, 

and won their first match 1-0. A 

huge congratulations and well 

done to the following children: Jen-

sen McGeachie, Ben Hitchings, 

Yusuf Munir, Tristan Owen, Jensen 

Scott, Noah Wilkinson, Jayden 

Eden, Sienna Smith and Theo   

Walker. 

Cultural Capital 

With the cold and flu season upon 

us can we all still be vigilant in  

testing for COVID-19. Pupils are 

testing positive after displaying 

sore throats, having a headache, 

having a cold or generally feeling 

unwell. Some of these pupils are 

not showing positive on LAT flow 

tests but are showing positive on 

PCR tests.  

As a result if your child is unwell or 

under the weather then can we 

politely request you take your 

child for a PCR test. This way we 

will know for sure,  we will help to 

stop the spread of COVID-19 and 

help protect the pupils and staff in 

school. Thankyou in advance for 

helping to stop the spread of 

COVID-19 in our school.  

The year 4 Hockey team had an 

amazing time at their Hockey    

tournament. There were some close 

games but thanks to everyone 

working hard and pulling together 

the team lost only one game from 

six and came second overall.  The 

children enjoyed every game. Well 

done Elijah Wilkinson, Harley 

Brookes, Amelie Hickman, Thomas 

O’Malley, Amelia Ward, Harrison 

Morton and Holly Rawlinson 

On Monday the 8th of November the 

year 2’s took part in a mini Olympics 

tournament at Badsley Moor Primary 

School. 

 The team consisted of Hallie Rose 

Cheetham, Camryn-Rose, Ruby File, 

Charlie Coulson, William Nield, Jude 

Turner, Zayan Rashid, Heidi Burnett 

and Rosie Mercer.   

The children were brilliant and not 

only did they have a lot of fun but 

they also managed to win the whole 

event too! Congratulations to        

everyone who took part. 



Attendance Information 

The WINNERS for 

week 

15/11/21 to 19/11/21 

with 

99% 

were... 

CLASS 2KB! 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE! 

 

Class Attendance 

     Class F2A  -   88.9% 

     Class F2L          -   98% 

     Class 1LP  -   97.9% 

     Class 1RE         -   97.9% 

     Class 2BP  -   98.1% 

     Class 2KB         -    99% 

     Class 3GS         -    98.4% 

     Class 3LT   -    97.4% 

     Class 4ES  -    96.5% 

     Class 4MS         -    95.3% 

     Class 5LW  -    97.3% 

     Class 5MM        -    92% 

     Class 6ER  -    98.6% 

     Class 6SO         -    98.7% 

 
 

97% - excellent attendance 

90 - 96% - okay but try harder 

less than 90% - improvement 

needed next week 

Punctuality  

Please ensure your children arrive at school, for 

when the doors open.  

Doors open in KS2 at 8.40am and at 8.45am in KS1.  

Absences  

If your child is ill and will not be coming to school, 

please phone and let us know in the morning.  

Tel - 01709 543704  

School Meals Week Beginning 22nd November 2021. Week 1.  

Please visit https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners for further information.  

Who’s Reading What? 
Year 5 are currently     

reading Street Child by 

Berlie Doherty. Scan the 

QR code to find out 

more and be inspired. 

https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners

